
 

FCU WEEKLY E-NEWS 
Join Worship through Zoom Sunday at 10:00am 

https://us02web.zoom.us/j/89246438945?pwd=ZEsrdUtTODY2VTBjWVJWSndyZ3gvQT09 

Meeting ID: 892 4643 8945 
 

OCTOBER 13 
WORSHIP 

 
 

 

Special Guest: Rev. Dr. Seth Normington 

Usher                               Bill Koellner 

Candlelighters 

PowerPoint                     Katie Thrasher                      

Organist                          Marianne Phelps 

Coffee Hour/Greeters   Vince & Letha Ottaway     

 

OCTOBER 
NUMBERS 

 

 

October 6 attendance – 35                 October 6 giving – N/A 

Current monthly total – N/A      Needed each month - $12,840.58 

 
Many thanks to the Stewardship team for establishing an easy way for all of us to 

support the church!      https://fcuwl.org/give/ 

 

FCU SOUP 
LUNCHEON 

 

Fall is here – it’s time to think about comfort food and stewardship. 

Congregational Life Committee is organizing a soup luncheon to follow worship on 

Sunday, October 20th. There is a sign-up sheet on the table in the Fellowship Hall for 

people to indicate what they might bring. 

  

SUPPORT 
OUR 

COMMUNITIES 
 

October 11   7:00PM    Uniformed Services Appreciation Night @ WL Football Game 

October 12   11:00-4:00  WLHS Marching Band Competition @ football field  

October 30    4:00-7:00PM     Harvest Soup Supper @ Cedar Valley Methodist 

WINTERWEAR 

NEEDED 

Winter poses an outerwear challenge to many adults and children who may not 

be able to purchase warm socks, hats, gloves/mittens, or scarves. Another need: 

underwear, of all sizes! Annually, the WL Ministerial Association churches collect 

winterwear items that many people need to get through an Iowa winter. A 

collection basket is in the Narthex. 

 

 

Pastor Deb and the Koellner’s started a grief support group on Tuesdays from 

4:00pm-5:30pm at First Church United. GriefShare is a safe, welcoming group where 

people understand the difficult emotions of grieving the loss of a loved one. If you 

or a friend would value help and encouragement, please contact Pastor and fill 

out a registration form. 

 

 

An All Congregational Gathering of The Christian Church of the Upper Midwest 

(one of the two denominations we affiliate with) will be held at the Newton, IA 

Christian Conference Center on October 19th.  Everyone with interest in fellowship, 

worship, and learning is welcome to attend. 

 

The Endowment Committee is able to pay for the registration fee. Lunch will be 

provided. Childcare and programming up to age 11 will be provided during the 

Keynote session and workshops.  

 

Register online at www.uppermidwestcc.org/acg2024 

  

 

https://us02web.zoom.us/j/89246438945?pwd=ZEsrdUtTODY2VTBjWVJWSndyZ3gvQT09
https://fcuwl.org/give/
http://www.uppermidwestcc.org/acg2024

